Freedom of Information Act 2000 – public urination
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council does not hold the information requested.
You asked:
1. What byelaws exist in your council area concerning public urination?
2. How many offenders against these byelaws have been subject to a fine on summary conviction in your council area in the following calendar years:
2010

2011

2012

2013

2014

2015

2016

2017 

3. What is the value of the fine issued to offenders against these byelaws in your council area?


Answer:

The Council does not hold this information.  Therefore this letter acts as a refusal notice under section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because, in accordance with section 1.1 of the Act, this information is not held by Leicester City Council.

There are no byelaws covering this and so there is no enforcement by the Council.  
It is more of a public order offence (the actual offence is indecent exposure) and, as such, would be dealt with by the Police.

If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 
Information Governance & Risk Team

Leicester City Council

Legal Services

4th Floor, City Hall 
115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

